
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Giffards Primary School is a charitable company limited by guarantee and registered in England and Wales with company number 8920008 
The registered office is at Queen Elizabeth Drive, Corringham, Essex, SS17 7TG 

 

Giffards Primary School 
Queen Elizabeth Drive  Corringham  Essex  SS17 7TG 
 
Headteacher               Mrs N Haslam-Davis 
Telephone               01375 672138 
Website                            www.giffardsprimary.thurrock.sch.uk                    
 

‘Valuing Everyone As Learners’ 

 

 

 
 
                                                                                                                  6th September 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 4 Educational Visit – Wat Tyler Country Park on Thursday 5th October 2023 
 
Year 4 will be going on an educational visit on Thursday 5th October 2023 to Wat Tyler Country 
Park. We will be investigating rivers, looking at the features and how they are formed. Children will 
also be investigating the explosion factory and its link to local history.  
  
A coach will leave school at 9.00am and return to school at approximately 2.50pm. To finance the 
visit, we are asking parents/carers to make a voluntary contribution of £14.71 for each pupil. For 
your convenience this can be paid securely via our online payment system. When you pay online it 
will count as you giving permission for your child to take part in this educational visit. 
 
Children must wear suitable clothing for the time of year as activities will take place outside. 
Children should wear warm, old clothing appropriate for the weather, wellington boots or other 
suitable footwear and a waterproof coat. School uniform is NOT required to be worn for this trip. 
 
The children should bring with them a packed lunch and a drink, preferably in a carton or plastic 
container and not in a glass or other fragile bottle. If your child has Free School Meals (FSM) and 
you wish to order a ‘brown bag’ packed lunch, please ask for a form at the school office. These 
MUST be returned by Monday 25th September, orders cannot be made after this date.  Should 
you feel that you are not keen on your child participating then please come and see the class teacher 
before making a final decision. 
 
If any parents are available and would like to put their name down to help, please let the 
school office know and they will contact you if you are needed. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr Clarke & Miss Dale 
Year 4 Class Teachers                                  
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